
October 24, 2022

Homeless Services Worker Stipend Drop-In
OPEIU Local 8 is hosting drop-in hours for those that need assistance filling out their
application for the Homeless Services Worker Stipend. If you find applications
overwhelming or have questions about the process, come on down to one of our locations
and a Union Representative will help you fill out your application.

The deadline to apply to receive both stipends is November 23, 2022. If none of these
times work for you and you need assistance, email your Union Representative to set up an
individual meeting. You can find their contact information on our website
https://www.opeiu8.org/.
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